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To Our Representatives: 

 

Please support HB 3075!!   This will ensure smooth enactment of the gun safety bill 

which we Oregonians passed.   We have lost about 1200 of our fellow Oregonians to 

gun violence in the past few years.   We must have common sense gun laws which 

will decrease the probability of future deaths.   Obviously, it won't eliminate all deaths 

and it can't get rid of all the guns now in circulation, but we (You!!) must start 

somewhere.    Please help save our kids, grandkids, fellow citizens.   As a physician 

for nearly 50 years, I have seen way too many preventable gun deaths. 

George W. Feldman, M.D.  

Internal Medicine and Critical Care Physician. 


